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Wong, Tamarra

From: Donald Mathewson <
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: [EXT] 105-125 West 49

City of Vancouver security warning: Do not click on links or open attachments unless you were 
expecting the email and know the content is safe. 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Yet another development in our neighbourhood. 
 
It appalls me that the city seems more concerned with people that don’t even live here yet. What about the 
people who do live in this neighbourhood? 
 
We lose. We have to put up with: 
 
construction noise, debris, road closures 
extra people in the neighbourhood 
more air pollution, including more vehicle exhaust 
more pet waste on our lawns 
more crime, since this varies proportionally to the number of inhabitants 
more noise pollution, more light pollution 
more cars trying to park in front of our houses 
more litter 
more mental illness 
 
 
In short this development damages our quality of life, and I do not wish to see it proceed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Don Mathewson 

 
owner and taxpayer, but the CoV doesn't care one whit 
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